
Animal Dress Up Day 
 

To celebrate this half term’s topic ‘Animals’ we would like the children 

to come to school dressed in an animal costume 

of their choice on Friday 28th May.   

 

Please make sure that costumes are suitable for 

school and children are wearing appropriate 

footwear. 

 

 

Any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 
 

Many thanks, 

 

Foundation Stage Team 

 


